
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
REGION 8, MONTANA OFFICE Zn09 J' ' I' J

FEDERAL BUILDING, 10 W.15" STREET, SUITE 3200 , .. , I~' '-

HELENA, MONTANA 59626

Ref: 8MO

CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REOUESTED

A. T. "Rusty" Stafne, Chairman
Fort Peck Tribes Executive Board
P.O. Box 1027
Poplar, MT 59255

Re: Docket No. SOWA-08-2009-0027
Closure of Emergency Order
Frazer Water System
PWS ID # 083090053

Dear Chairman Stafne:

This letter is to infonn you of the Environmental Protection Agency's (EPA) decision to
close the Emergency Administrative Order, Docket No. SDWA-08-2009-0027, issued on
January 28. 2009, and amended on April 14,2009. Based on the information provided to EPA,
EPA has determined that the Fort Peck Utilities Commission has complied with the requirements
of the Emergency Administrative Order.

Please be aware that the Fon Peck Utilities Commission is still required to comply with
the National Primary Drinking Water Regulations ("NPDWRs"), 40 C.F.R. Part 141. Violation
of the NPDWRs may result in a court-imposed injunction or penalties of up to $37,500 per day
of violation.

If have any questions about your compliance requirements, please call Eric Finke at
406-457-5026, or Amy Swanson at 303-312-6906.

Sincerely.

Cw£J ,~dJ-r.k
~JjJn F. Wardell, Dir~orprjMontana Office
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cc: Deb Madison, Director
Fort Peck Utilities Commission

Tina Magnan, Manager
Operations and Maintenance
Fort Peck Utilities Commission

Leonard Youngman, Operator
Frazer and Fort Kipp Public Water Systems
Fort Peck Utilities Commission
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